
[Your Organization's Letterhead]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Title]  

[Recipient Organization]  

[Recipient Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name],  

Subject: UV Index Notification for Upcoming Events  

We hope this message finds you well. As we eagerly anticipate the 

upcoming events scheduled for [event date(s)], we would like to inform 

you about the potential UV index levels during this period and recommend 

precautions for attendees. 

The UV index forecast for [event date(s)] is expected to reach levels of 

[insert UV index level]. This indicates a moderate/high risk of harm from 

unprotected sun exposure. We encourage all participants and staff to take 

the following precautions: 

1. **Seek Shade**: Wherever possible, stay in shaded areas, especially 

during peak sun hours (10 AM - 4 PM).  

2. **Wear Protective Clothing**: Long-sleeved shirts, wide-brimmed hats, 

and sunglasses are strongly recommended.  

3. **Use Sunscreen**: Apply a broad-spectrum sunscreen with at least SPF 

30, and reapply every two hours.  

4. **Stay Hydrated**: Drink plenty of water to prevent dehydration. 

We will continue to monitor the UV index leading up to the events and 

will provide updates as necessary. Your health and safety are our top 

priority, and we appreciate your cooperation in making these events 

enjoyable for everyone. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not 

hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Organization]  

[Your Contact Information] 


